
Grand Knight’s Message 

Greetings from your Grand Knight Brian Lorenz. 

There are a few more member that need to get current with their dues.  Please 

contact Jeff Masty so we can get all of our membership dues current—we are 

almost there! There will be a need for volunteers in April and May.   Please watch 

the upcoming events to participate and help out.  Our council is still in need of a 

few more officers and director positions to fill.  Please consider taking on an open 

position.   

Vivat Jesus 

Brian Lorenz, Grand Knight 

320-250-7065 

Council News 

• 6 Students requested assistance to attend the Steubenville conference in June. 

• Discussion on the Foley Area ACC Kick-Off Summer event on June 1st.  They are 

in need of financial and volunteer support. 

• Discussion on available sources for a tent  for Gilman days.  We will investigate 

rental options for tables and chairs so we can make final plans at our next 

meeting. 

• Discussion on where our donations should go to that adhere to our council’s 

mission.  Evaluation of what our donation are based on and approved was 

examined. 

• The Porkchop Bingo profit of $417 was donated to St. John’s Area School. 

• Discussion on attending the upcoming State Convention this May in Rochester. 

• Discussion on upcoming events (see Upcoming Event)  and the need for 

volunteers. 

Pot of Gold: Kevin Walcheski  Council jackpot: Mike Gadacz 

Next Council Meeting 

Tuesday May 6th at 7:30PM— Rosary starting at 7:15PM 
Sts. Peter & Paul Church Basement 

Number: 444 Council Bulletin April 2025 

Past bulletins can be viewed on the Tri-Parish website: 
sesjpp.org/knights-of-columbus 

If you are interested in receiving our newsletter by email let us 

know.  This will help us save the cost of postage and printing. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  

Upcoming Events 

• Tootsie Roll Handout - April 27th 
• Faith Formation Meal - April 30th 

• Annual Ditch Cleaning (April/May) 
• VA Wheelchair Escort to Services  - May 4th 
• Corpus Christie Procession - May 4th 

• Crowning of Mary - May 11th 
• Foley Area ACC Kick-Off Summer event  - June 1st 

Membership:  Council members who have not paid their membership dues are 

encouraged to take care of them now.  

Life Time members are welcome to make a free will donation to the council activity 

of their choice.   If anyone is interested in paying their membership dues and save 

the council postage costs please send your $30 to Jeff Mastey. 

Mail your check payable to: 
 Knights c/o Jeff Mastey, Financial Secretary  

  13290 75th Ave NE,  Foley, MN  56329 

Chairman Reports 

Treasurer Report: Treasurer, Al Sobania reported council general fund balance is 

$9436.80. 

Good of the Order 

Members are encouraged to pray for brother knights and families sick and in 

distress.  Individuals mentioned during the Good of the Order:  Mike Bruan, Randy 

Spiczka 
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Please support our advertisers 

Interesting advertising?  Email us and we will contact you. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  


